  Geoff Kensitt



Independent Racing Pigeon Federation of Western Australia
Geoff Kensitt of the swan athletic pigeon racing club has been the fed topper Geoff is a newcomer to the sport of pigeon racing, it was only four years ago that he started in the Coastal club, Peter Tryziac started Geoff off by breeding him ten youngsters, and with a few pairs of Janssens, the origin of these birds is unknown that were given to Geoff by Mohamed Ontong, from then on he was on his way. In 1995 Geoff transferred to the Swan Athletic club, in that year he had a fourth Carnarvon 800 km followed by a first Cue in 1996, this year in the first three fed races Geoff has taken the best in fed in two of those three races, the first at Moora a distance of 120 km and then Cataby 110 km.  Geoff has a race team of 100 birds, they are trained around the loft thirty minutes morning and night except on Tuesday and Thursday afternoon when all birds get tossed from Gin Gin a distance of forty km just before dark, the birds are fed a commercial mix supplied by a local stock food store with each bird fed about an ounce a day, in the short period of time that he has been in the sport Geoff said that he has been lucky to have been given top pigeons by Peter Tryziac and Mohamed Ontong and some very sound advice from fellow club members Billy Powell and Peter Johnson   
My thought for the week

A preferential creditor is the first bloke to be told that there is no money left

Mark Kraljevich

The other flier to top the fed is Mark kraljevich also of the Swan Athletic pigeon racing club mark flew in partnership with his brother Eddy for about sixteen years until six years ago they moved to individual lofts, Marks loft is situated about 25 km north of Perth in the rich wine growing area of the Swan Valley, i know this area well as in my younger days there were many a lost weekend going from cellar to cellar sampling their wonderful wines mark is heavily committed to the wine producing industry ,  and he is only a hobby flier that manages to fit the birds in when he can find time.  Apart from two Busschaert cocks Mark does not have any imports, most of his birds are of the Harrison Jurion cross purchased from Dot and Jim Trezise of the Fremantle club the best in fed was bred from this family, there are also several pairs purchased from the late Andy Graham from Sydney some of Marks best results in open races so far are 3rd Barry Day memorial single bird 2nd independent fed sires and 2nd Morawa fed the birds are fed three wheat to one peas some safflower seed plus a token amount of small seeds   birds are exercised morning and afternoon for between 40/50 minutes and time permitting 20/30 km toss twice a week  either that or they go on the fed tosses each 
My thought for the week

There are many things can’t buy including what it used to
